WaterPro INC. .oue mwion oy

12421 South 800 East/PO Box 156/Draper, Utah 84020/Ph 801.571.2232, Fax 801.571.8054
www.waterpro.net

April 9, 2025
Utah Public Service Commission Phone: 801-530-6716

Heber M. Wells Building Fax: 801-530-6796
160 East 300 South Email - psc@utah.gov

Salt Lake City, UT 84114

SUBJECT:  WaterPro, Inc.’s Notice of Intent for Rate Increase (Docket #25-2443-01)

To Whom It May Concern,

We are pleased to submit this letter to the Public Services Commission informing
you that WaterPro, Inc. (WaterPro) wishes to apply for an increase to their culinary water
rates.

This letter serves as a notice of the intent to submit an application for a culinary
water rate increase. In June 2025, WaterPro anticipates submitting a formal application,

including all information required under R746-700-50. That information will document

WaterPro’s need for the proposed culinary water rate increase.

We respectfully request your assistance in the processing of the upcoming
application. If you need additional information, please contact me at 801-571-2232. Or
you may contact our engineer Josh Bean at 801-495-2224 (jbean@bowencollins.com), who

will be assisting in the generation of much of the application backup material.

Sincerely,

Darrin L. Jensen-Peterson
C.E.O / General Manager
WaterPro, Inc.
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DOCKET NO. 25-2443-01

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE

I CERTIFY that on April 16, 2025, a true and correct copy of the foregoing was delivered
upon the following as indicated below:

By Electronic-Mail:

Darrin L. Jensen-Peterson (jensen@waterpro.net)
WaterPro, Inc. CEO/General Manager

Kevin Timken (kctimken@michaelbest.com)
Attorney for WaterPro, Inc.

Patricia Schmid (pschmid@agutah.gov)
Patrick Grecu (pgrecu@agutah.gov)
Assistant Utah Attorneys General

Madison Galt (mgalt@utah.gov)
Division of Public Utilities

Public Services Commission (psc@utah.gov)

Bowen Collins & Associates, Inc.

—
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